


























 















 

Were you one of the the pupils in 

top class in Marwood School in 

1985? I would love to know 

whether you remember any part 

of this project - Please get in 

touch with me through the 

‘Contact Us’ on the Marwood 

Matters Website. 

Thank you and  best wishes,  

June Tamlyn 


